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November 20, 2014 

The Denver Brass presents: How the Brass Saved Christmas 
 

<<For immediate release>> DENVER- Rediscover the thrill of live music by joining The Denver 

Brass in their adventure, How the Brass Saved Christmas on Saturday, December 20
th
 at 7:30pm 

and Sunday, December 21
st
 at 2:30pm at the Newman Center for the Performing Arts. 

 

The Brass will revisit traditional holiday tunes, both secular and sacred with the help of 

Legacy, a vocal quartet. Rick Crandall of KEZW Studio1430 will be the host and provide 

the perfect amount of witty banter. 

 

Bring out the family and get into the spirit, December 20
th
 at 7:30pm and Sunday, December 

21
st
 at 2:30pm at the Newman Center for the Performing Arts! 

 

Grown right here at home, The Denver Brass is a style-melding band of 14 professional 

musicians. They are dedicated to enhancing the quality of life in Colorado audiences by 

presenting fresh and exhilarating shows that feature all musical styles. One of just a few 

professional large brass ensembles in the world, The Denver Brass enjoys a success directly 

linked to its universal appeal. The musicians are all full-time professionals and live all along the 

front range of the Rockies – from Colorado Springs to Denver, Longmont and Breckenridge. 

 

For more information, concert schedule and ticket sales please call 303.832.4676 or visit 

DenverBrass.org. Tickets starting from $22; child, student and senior discounts available. 
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